
 

 

 
Downtown Development Authority 
18 S. Wilcox Street #202 
Castle Rock, CO 80104 
 
April 12, 2022 
 
Honorable Mayor Gray and Castle Rock Town Council 
Town of Castle Rock 
100 N. Wilcox St. 
Castle Rock, CO 80104 
 
Dear Mayor Gray and Town Council, 
 
The Castle Rock DDA met on Monday, April 11, 2022 to discuss the Train Horn Quiet Zone in Downtown 
Castle Rock.  The Train Horn Quiet Zone is discussed multiple times in the DDA’s Plan of Development 
and has been a goal of the entire Castle Rock community for many years, even prior to the inception of 
the Castle Rock DDA.   
 
As a community that strives for a world class quality of life, quieting the horn at the 3 crossings in the 
community is an important goal to pursue, and support both philosophically and financially.  At the most 
recent board meeting, the DDA Board voted in support of using up to $900,000 of Property and Sales 
Tax Increment dollars from the Downtown Special Fund to support the implementation of the Quiet 
Zone in the DDA Boundaries in Downtown Castle Rock. 
 
The Castle Rock DDA is proud to be a community partner with the Town of Castle Rock helping to invest 
in the heart of the community.  Thank you for your partnership. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Tilson 
Director 
Castle Rock Downtown Development Authority 
 

 


